From: Clark, Charity

To: nerickson@gop.com
Subject: Vermont Public Records Act request
Date: Thursday, March 5, 2020 2:05:06 PM

Dear Mr. Erickson,

| write in response to one of your Vermont Public Records Act requests dated February 12, 2020.
You requested correspondence between Senator Bernie Sanders and the Vermont Attorney General
from 2007 to 2020. From 2007 to January 2017, Vermont’s Attorney General was Bill Sorrell. As
previously mentioned, searching AG Sorrell’s correspondence will take some time as he is no longer
an employee of the State. From January 2017 to the present, T.J. Donovan has been Vermont’s
Attorney General. Attorney General Donovan’s correspondence has been searched and there are no
responsive records.

We will continue to work on the remainder of your requests. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Thank you,
Charity

Charity R. Clark

Chief of Staff

Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737


mailto:Charity.Clark@vermont.gov
mailto:nerickson@gop.com

